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      27th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

Mrs McCoy’s Class – Reception 

 

If you would like to purchase a school coat, please inform the office 

by Friday 30th September.  Ms Towers will be placing an order next 

week for delivery before half term. 

 

The coats are reversible with a fleecy interior.  They cost £15.00. 

 

Please can you also provide a copy of your child’s birth certificate.  

If you bring the original certificate, the office can copy it. 
 

Finally, if you believe you may be entitled to Free School Meals, 

please can you complete the attached form and return to school.  If 

you have a child already at the school who receives Free School 

Meals, you still need to register each additional child. 
 

Thank you for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 
 

 

 

 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


